TOWN OF CABLE
Bid Notice

The Town Board of Cable is accepting sealed bids for pulverizing, fine
grading, water and compacting of approximately 1.77 Miles of W. Cable
Lake Road. In addition, the bid should include the addition of a liquid-based
stabilizer incorporated into the first 1/4 mile of the roadway surface or
submit the stabilizer as a separate bid.

The work is to include pulverizing existing asphalt, 23 ft wide,
approximately 23,963 sq.yds. Fine grade, water and compact the pulverized
material to appropriate slope and crown and incorporate liquid-based
stabilizer.

Contact Joe, Town foreman at (715)798-3584 for specific information about
the project.

Sealed bids submitted in writing and marked “W. Cable Lake Rd Rid” will
be accepted by the Town Clerk, P.O. Box 476, Cable, WI 54821 no later
than 5:00 p.m. on August 19, 2025. The bids cannot be emailed since an
email would not be considered sealed. Bids will be opened at the regular
Town of Cable board meeting on August 20, 2025. Work to be completed
prior to November 1, 2025,

The Town Board of the Town of Cable reserves the right to reject any or all
bids.
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Bobbi McCauley
Clerk/Treasurer
Town of Cable



